

Welcome from the Office of the Law Registrar North Carolina Central University School of Law

Dear Students, Faculty, Staff, Families, and Friends,

Welcome to the Office of the Law Registrar at North Carolina Central University School of Law!

We are proud to serve as a central hub for academic records, registration, degree certification, and a variety of services that support our dynamic and diverse law school community. Whether you are a current student planning your academic path, a faculty member seeking support in course scheduling, a staff partner, or a family member cheering on a future attorney, we are here to assist you with professionalism, care, and efficiency.

At NCCU School of Law, we are committed to excellence, equity, and empowerment. The Law Registrar's Office plays a vital role in upholding that mission by ensuring academic integrity, preserving the accuracy of student records, and supporting students from enrollment to graduation and beyond.

On this page, you will find important resources, policies, and tools to help guide you through your law school journey. We encourage you to explore the information provided, and please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions. Our goal is to make every interaction as seamless and supportive as possible.

Thank you for visiting. We look forward to assisting you and celebrating your success.

Warm regards,

David Williams

Office of the Law Registrar

North Carolina Central University School of Law

Dwill485@nccu.edu or lawregistrar@nccu.edu / (919) 530-7160

Chat box: https://tawk.to/nccusolregistrar123